

LINCOLN NEWSLETTER

October 13, 2023 Weekly News

A Message from Mrs. O'Brien

Dear Lincoln Early Learning Center families,

It was a short, but busy week at Lincoln. I'd like to welcome Liz Mule, our new and permanent school nurse, to the Lincoln community. Nurse Liz started last week and has been busy gathering physicals and health information so that we are in compliance with the state law. I appreciate your patience as she is making sure that Lincoln has all of the necessary paperwork for each student. You can reach Nurse Liz at emule@d75.org.

Wishing everyone a wonderful weekend. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your child's teacher or myself at the numbers listed below.

Katie O'Brien Lincoln Early Learning Center Principal

kobrien@fsd79.org

847-949-2720 ext. 1504

Lincoln Early Learning Center 200 W. Maple Ave. Mundelein, Illinois 847-949-2720



Lincoln Weekly Reminders and Updates

- 1. **Sign up for Parent Teacher Conferences -** Teachers will be sending home information about parent teacher conferences. Please reach out to your child's teacher to sign up for a conference time. This is the time when parents and teachers meet to individually talk about a child's progress.
- 2. **Dia De Los Muertos(Day of the Dead) Event:** The Bilingual Parent Advisory Committee (BPAC) team is hosting a Dia De Los Muertos/Day of the Dead event at Carl Sandburg Middle School on November 6th from 6-7:30 p.m. All D75 families are welcome to join the celebration. Although the night will be conducted in Spanish, everyone is welcome to participate. Click on the picture to RSVP for this event
- 3. Let's Bowl! Parent Involvement Event: Friday, November 10.
- 4. **Physical and Immunization Records**: If you haven't already, please submit these documents as soon as possible in order for your child to be in compliance with Illinois State law. The deadline is October 15. If a student is found to be non-compliant, they will be excluded and cannot return to school until their physical is submitted. If you have any questions, please contact Nurse Liz @ 847.949.2720 ext 1503.



Dia De Los Muertos (Day of the Dead) Event



Parent Involvement Event

A Look Around Lincoln



These students are matching shapes.



This student is enjoying the water table.



These students are singing and moving to music.

Lincoln Upcoming Events

October:

- 19 Parent/Teacher Conferences 5-8 p.m.
- 26 Parent/Teacher Conferences 12-8 p.m.
- 27 No School
- 31 Halloween Party



Mundelein Schools | District

☑ mundeleinschools.org



Katie O'Brien, Principal Contact Information: kobrien@d75.org

